
   

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

       Wednesday 6th November 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Your child has expressed an interest in a lunchtime football club just for Robin class. The 

aim of this club to teach the children the basic rules of football to enable them to play 

more cooperatively on their own.  

 

The sessions will take place each Wednesday lunchtime and will be run by Mr Belding, our 

South Coast Sports coach. To take part the children will need a complete change of 

clothing and footwear. They will not be allowed to take part in their PE kits or school 

uniforms as there is a chance they will get muddy. Some children who attend the after-

school club will have a football kit with them which will suitable to use.  

 
These sessions will commence next Wednesday.  

 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

 
Mrs Jenkinson     Mrs Totman 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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